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January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Extended Schools Sign up for Spring Term 2024 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

Sign up for Spring Term extended schools clubs is 
open 
 
Please visit https://bottishamvc.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
logging in with the following information: 

• Your title, first name and surname 
• Your email address registered with the school 
• Your child’s first name, surname and date of birth  

 
We are requesting sign up for the new term regardless 
of attendance last term. 
 
Please read the safeguarding information update. 

 
 

 
Monday 15 January 

 
We cannot express how important it is that all students are involved in enrichment in some 
capacity. We have an extensive range of clubs, activities and master classes being run this 
term, taking place at lunchtime or after school. 
 
These are fantastic opportunities and enable students to: 

• develop new skills, gain experiences, and challenge themselves 
• further participate in lots of different areas of interest and strength 
• socialise and meet with others across different year groups who have similar 

interests develop life skills by working collaboratively and engaging in problem 
solving and presenting 

• contribute towards their ‘My Bottisham Experience’ record and become an 
enrichment champion 

 
Most clubs from the Autumn term are continuing into the Spring term. 
 
We are requesting new sign up for the new term regardless of attendance last term. 
 
All extra-curricular clubs and activities will commence the week beginning Monday 15 
January 2023, with the exception of the Enrichment evening (this date will be communicated 
at a later date). 
 
Safeguarding Information 

https://bottishamvc.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


  

  

  

All students attending clubs need to be signed up prior to attendance. In the event that your 
child attends an after-school club and is not on the register, we will request that they go to 
student support and contact will be made with parents/carers to give permission. 
 
If we can support any family in helping students to attend these activities, please do let us 
know. 
  
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact enquiries@bottishamvc.org 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S Martell 
Enrichment and Leadership Lead 

mailto:enquiries@bottishamvc.org

